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Dear Dr Sansoni, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that your application for ICN accreditation of the 
“Italian ICNP Research and Development Centre” has been approved. We 
appreciate the significant work that you and your core members have done in the 
preparation of the application. Your very ambitious work plan supports the goals 
of the ICN eHealth Programme. We are strongly emphasizing the application of 
ICNP in nursing care settings and you have demonstrated your intent to pursue 
this goal. We also note your commitment to the translation of ICNP and its use in 
nursing education programmes in Italy. We look forward to your significant 
contributions to the Consortium of ICN Accredited Centres as well as to your 
active contributions to ICNP and the ICN eHealth Programme. 
 
You may use the following designation for your Centre: 
 

“Italian ICNP Research and Development Centre” 
 

You may also use the ICN logo with the designation. Guidelines for use of the 
ICN title and logo are attached. 
 
ICN is pleased to facilitate communications regarding ICNP activities amongst 
the Centres Consortium and through other ICN communication channels. 
Members of ICN Accredited Centres are expected to attend an ICN-organized 
Consortium meeting, to be held every two years in conjunction with the ICN 
Congresses and Conferences. The next Consortium meeting will be in June 
2015 at the ICN Conference in Seoul Korea. Members are also invited to provide 
contributions to the ICN eHealth Bulletin at least once per year as a means of 
disseminating news about the activities of the centres. The Bulletin provides 
information about current topics related to ICNP, Telenursing, and eHealth. 
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We look forward to a very productive relationship between your centre and ICN. 
Please contact myself or the ICN eHealth Programme office 
(aamherdt@uwm.edu or cbartz@uwm.edu) if you have questions. 
 
 Yours sincerely, 
 

  
 David C. Benton 
 ICN Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
c.c. Nicholas Hardiker, ICN eHealth Programme Director 
 Amy Coenen, ICNP Programme Director 
 Cecilia Sironi, President, CNAI 
 
Enclosures:  Guidelines for use of ICN Centre designation and logo 
 


